20 October 2020

Notice

The classes and offices of North South University will remain closed from 25 to 26
October 2020 (inclusive) to observe the Festival of Durgapuja.

Faculty members/students are requested to follow the revised academic calendar
for Fall 2020.

Please check the revised academic calendar for Fall 2020 on the NSU website.
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